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Tasked by Mayor Perrin to review every two 
years
Sidewalk committee held open meetings starting 
May 2, May 16, June 13, June 27, July 11, July 25, 
September 12, September 26, October 17, and 
November 14, 2019
MSP Committee voted unanimously to forward to 
MAPC



 Reserve right-of-way for future streets
 Provide development community with 

information of ROW requirements in new 
developments

 Show alternative forms of transportation 
options

 Help promote orderly growth and 
development

 Position the city of future grants



Mitch Johnson Committee Chair, Josh Brown, 
William Cheatham, David Handwork P.E., Billy 
Holland, Judy Casteel, Broodshield Laurent D.O., 
Grant McDaniel P.E., Joes Msall P.E., Vincent 
Turner



 Added a section on Access Management
 Added a section to require Traffic Impact 

Analysis
 Changed all the cross sections to reduce ROW 

and allow for addition forms of transportation
 Changed all the arterial streets in and around 

the downtown area to more pedestrian friendly 
collector sections

 Removed several future arterial streets outside 
the city limits from the plan



 After discussion and review by MAPC, 
forward to City Council for three readings

 City Council will review and approve or make 
recommendations for changes
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